
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd March 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached a letter informing you that a two-day OFSTED inspection is due to take place 
tomorrow from 8:00a.m. 

It has been nearly six years since OFSTED last visited us – the last inspection having taken place in April 
2019. 

The next two days are therefore very important for our school, its families and the wider community. The 
evaluations the inspector makes within that time will remain with the school for several years. 

Please, therefore, take a few moments to complete the Parent View questionnaire this evening and 
share your comments, opinions and stories about your child’s primary school journey with the inspector. 
Please do not underestimate just how important those comments are – they are often directly quoted 
within school reports. 

We are rightly proud of Burton Green Primary School, our children, families and staff. We know our 
strengths and are already working on areas that will make us even better. Please take the time to support 
us all in what will be a very busy two days for both staff and children. 

Once the inspection is over, we will receive a written report, which will be sent out to you all as soon as it 
is received (usually within 28 days).  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

Ash McGann 

Executive Headteacher | Burton Green Primary School 

 


